


These photos show the details of the bridge gifted to the project by Mendip District 
Council having been removed from Frome. This will be re-erected at the old railway 
embankment (sheet1). The bridge is a Standard Bailey (the original and narrowest 
army version). All replacement parts and timber decking will be in accordance with 
the original specification as used on the Frome bridge. The bridge will be re-erected 
in accordance with the method detailed in the Bailey/Unifloat Handbook. Published 
by Acrow Press. 2nd Edition 1966. 
 






